
From: Kate Weiss-Gordon <kate@indianhillmusic.org>

Date: June 16, 2012 9:26:21 AM EDT

To: "BostonsBestBar@aol.com" <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Subject: Re: Indian Hill 6.15.12

Hi Dianna,

Our sincerest thanks to Tom Martin! He is a consummate professional & an absolute

joy to work with. We truly appreciate everything he did to make our event a success.

Again thanks to Tom and to you!

Very best!

Kate Weiss-Gordon

Indian Hill Music


